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Traffic cut to one lane on North Island 
spans 
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Northbound traffic on the Niagara Thruway at the North Grand Island bridges will be 
reduced to one lane Saturday morning because of bridge maintenance work, according to 
the state Department of Transportation.  

The lane restriction from Long Road on Grand Island to Buffalo Avenue in Niagara Falls 
will be in effect from 4 to 11 a. m. Saturday, the department said.  

 


	BUFFALO NEWS    buffalonews.com
	Traffic cut to one lane on North Island spans

